
MASH News Flash!
As mid-term season approaches, excitement is buzzing across campus with spring break just 
around the corner! For students gearing up to conquer their mid-terms, it's a time to focus, 
study hard, and aim high. Whether you're hitting the books or planning a well-deserved 
getaway, remember to take care of yourself and make the most of this pivotal time in the 
semester.
Join us for a day of stewardship and community at the Stewart Falls Clean-Up and BBQ on 
Tuesday, March 11th! Help preserve our natural beauty while enjoying a delicious barbecue 
your fellow MIDAS students during Spring Break. Tickets are free, register NOW! 
Attention soon-to-be graduates: Grad Fest is almost here! This event is your one-stop-shop 
for all things commencement-related. While you're there, stop by MASH's booth to collect your 
cherished Coins and Cords, representing your hard-earned achievements. It's a milestone 
worth celebrating, so mark your calendars and get ready to don your regalia with pride as you 
prepare to walk across that stage! Please sign up here.
Be sure to mark your calendars for our 2nd annual Boots on Base kickball tournament on May 
16, 2025! More information to come!
Wishing everyone a successful mid-term season and a rejuvenating spring break ahead. Stay 
focused, stay motivated, and make these moments count!

Upcoming Events

March 1 - Scholarship Application Deadline
March 4, 17, 25 - Math Tutor from 9:00-11:00 AM, MASH Hub
March 5 - MASH Adult Learner Event from 1:00-2:00 PM, WB 103
March 6, 20, 27 - MATH Tutor from 1:00-3:00 PM, MASH Hub
March 7, 21, 28 - Professor Butler Math Tutor from 9:00-10:00 AM, MASH Hub March 
10-15 - UVU Spring Break, No School (Offices open March 10-13) March 11 - MIDAS 
Stewart Falls Clean-up and BBQ
March 12 - National Ability Center Fat Tire Biking Event and Honoring Utah's Women 
Veterans in service (Utah State Capital)
March 14 - UVU and MASH Hub closed for Spring break
March 19 & 20 - GRAD Fest (Cap, Gown, Coins, Cords) from 9:00 AM to 6:00 PM, 
Grande Ballroom
March 26 - TRiO Services in the Hub from 9:00-11:00 AM

Reminders
Registration for Spring 2025 semester opened October 21 and Summer 2025 priority 
registration began February 10. If you are planning on using VA Education Benefits, 
submit a class schedule form once you have registered using the MASH website below 
as soon as you are registered for classes.
Location: LC 408
Email Address: MASH@uvu.edu
Phone Number: 801-863-8212
Website: www.uvu.edu/military-affiliated
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